
 

 
          North Allegheny School District 

  
 

Do you want to make a difference?  Apply for the North 
Allegheny Guest Substitute Program by February 10th, 

2025! 
 

Being a substitute teacher plays such an important role in our school districts!  Substituting also provides a flexible 
schedule and an ever-changing work environment. We are looking for individuals who are adaptable, dependable, enjoy 
working and communicating well with others.  The Guest Substitute Teacher Program allows for those without a 
Pennsylvania Instructional I teacher’s certification to enter the school district as a substitute teacher. 
 
There will be a virtual Q&A meeting on the Guest Substitute Teacher Program held on February 6th, 2025 from 10am to 
11:30am. Please contact cwisniewski@northallegheny.org for more information. 
 
Please be sure to complete an application, found on the northallegheny.org/careers website, by Monday, February 10th, 
2025. We are looking forward to meeting you and hopefully making you a part of our district!  
 

For any questions, please email Cassandra Wisniewski at cwisniewski@northallegheny.org or call 412-369-5437. 
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